
Dayboro Uniting Church 
CHURCH COUNCIL AND  CHURCH CONTACTS 

www.dayborouca.com.au 
Minister: Pastor Danny Nugent, 0438 542 703.  ministerduca@gmail.com 
Church Council Secretary: Fiona Patterson: secretaryduca@gmail.com 
 
Church Councillors: Jenny Brown, Graeme Coulson, Don Gemmell, Maria Hansen, Carolyn  
Nugent, Fiona Patterson, Bill Turner.    Elder in Association: Jan Page. 
Our Church Commitments are: 
 Pastoral Care and Fostering Spiritual Growth.  The overseeing Church Councillors are:  

Don Gemmell, (Council Chair), Bill Turner, (Music). 
For:  The Church Development Committee, contact Paul Inglis.  

Love our Neighbours in the Congregation.  The overseeing Church Councillors are:  
Carolyn Nugent, Fiona Patterson.  (Children’s Ministry).   

For:  Bible Study. Contact Pastor Danny.  
Prayer Net. Contact Paul Inglis.  
Home Group. Contact Ian Ogston.  
Newsletter. Contact Maria Hansen.  
Sunday Space. Contact Lorraine Perry.   
Mainly Music. Contact Paul Inglis.   

Love our Neighbours in the Community.  The overseeing Church Councillors are: 
 Maria Hansen –0438897279 m_m_m_2@hotmail.com 

For: Conversation Club. Contact Ann Turner. (Our weekly day-program for seniors 
which is managed by Dayboro Uniting Church, Wesley Mission and the 
Dayboro Lions Club) 

Combined Churches emergency pantry.  
Chaplaincy at Dayboro State School.  
Card Sharps, which supports Casa Segura orphanage in Bolivia.  Contact 
Norma Butler  

Managing Church Business.  The overseeing Church Councillors are: 
Jenny Brown. (Treasurer) treasurerduca@gmail.com  Graeme Coulson. (Building and 
Property Services, hallhireduca@gmail.com including Workplace Health and Safety).  
Assisting Graeme is Mark Hansen. 

 

To give electronically (new):  

BSB 704640 

Account: 22046043 

Reference: Offering           Our Web address is    www.dayborouca.com.au  

 

@dayborouniting 

Dayboro Uniting Church BULLETIN 
Welcome to Worship 

3rd September 2017 
 

Happy Fathers DayHappy Fathers DayHappy Fathers DayHappy Fathers Day    

    

DAYBORO CELEBRATES 150 YEARS 1867—2017 

We are a warm & welcoming church who 
LOVE Jesus, LOVE each other and 

LOVE Dayboro District 
 

Dayboro Uniting Church 
8.30am 

Mt Mee Community Church 
4pm 

 
 
 
 



DATE MESSAGE Lectionary  
Reading 

Intercessions Welcomers &       
Offering 

3rd Sept Shirley Coulson Jeanette Gregory Shirley Coulson Jeanette  

10th Sept Heather Lye Annie Vosper Ann Turner Jan Page 

17th Sept Pastor Dan Brian Crane Paul Inglis Lois & Don 

MINISTRY AT DAYBORO UNITING CHURCH 

Lectionary readings: 
Sept 3: Exodus 3: 1-15, Psalm 105: 1-6,23-26,45b, Romans 12: 9-21, Matthew 16: 21-28 
Sept 10: Exodus 12:1-14, Psalm 149, Romans 13: 8-14, Matthew 18: 15-20 
 
Dayboro Uniting Church Week 
 
Tuesday 9.30am (except school holidays)  mainly music  
 
Tuesday 7.30pm     Bible Study 
 
Thursday 1pm     Card Sharps 
 
Thursday 7.30pm     Tempo Band Practice  See Ian 
 
Friday 10am      Conversation Club 
 
Sunday 8.45am (except school holidays)  Sunday Space 
 
 
DUC Cleaning Roster: W/E 9th Sept FIONA, W/E 16th Sept ANNIE, W/E 23rd MIKE, W/E 30th 
Lorraine 
 

Birthday Wishes:  
 

Happy Birthday to Bill Turner on 4th September and to  
Bev Oelrichs on the 6th September 

 
 
 
 
Pastoral Care:  If any member of the congregation is concerned about the welfare of another 
member, please bring these concerns to the attention of Pastor Dan and Carolyn.  We have to 
keep a look out for each other with this nasty flu going around.   

MARKET DAY AND FATHERS DAY       
Yes, it’s Market Day today, SUNDAY, so don’t forget to whip over to our stall and get your home 
baked goodies.  You can share them with Dad or not!  Have a look at our bric a brac and see if 
you can spot a bargain.  Liz and I will be setting up with Ann and Bill also in attendance.  We 
are bringing in some $$$ but the main reason for the stall is to share our faith in Jesus with 
our wonderful Dayboro Community. 
This from Uniting World:  
What’s the best way to save lives in a disaster? Preparation. UnitingWorld is working alongside our Pacific 
church partners to help them be better prepared before disasters strike.  You can help. $1 invested in 
disaster preparation saves $15 in recovery efforts later.  Donate now to support this life-saving work in the 
Pacific: www. unitingworld.org.au/disasterpreparation 
Watch: “It was all black..,” A man describes taking shelter in the eye of Cyclone Winston, which    levelled 
his home in Fiji https://vimeo.com/230236446 

Mainly Music 2018 
Mainly Music – Fun, interactive music sessions for young children and their parents/carers. 
Come and join our happy band of volunteers! 
We are inviting expressions of interest to fill the vacancy of ‘Program Presenter’ for 2018. 
There are 6 - 8 pre-prepared 30-minute sessions that introduce children to music, creativity and more, 
plus families are given a chance to think about the God-part of life in a loving, shared family environment.  
The sessions are presented rotationally complete with props, music, Powerpoint and books for story-time 
at the end of the program.   
All you need as the Presenter is ENERGY and an ability to engage with children, new-born to school age. 
We meet every Tuesday during the School Term at 9.30am in the Church Hall. 
Currently, we have 16 families enrolled with some 19 babies, toddlers and pre-schoolers attending, many 
of whom will continue in 2018. 
Other volunteers meet and greet the children, present the Powerpoint, prepare morning tea for all, and 
help with setting up and cleaning at the end of each session. 
All volunteers are required to be a Blue Card holder and have a church affiliation. 
Please prayerfully consider if YOU are being called to this important position of ‘Program Presenter’, or 
any of the other positions mentioned.  We always welcome another pair of hands! 
All responses to be directed to Paul Inglis or speak to any Church Council member as soon as possible, 
as planning is now underway for Mainly Music 2018. 

Next ladies luncheon will be on 10th October at Rendezvous  

          Please let Lois know if you are attending as Pauline will be away 

  All welcome, in fact, bring a friend  

OFFERING ENVELOPES:  What are your thoughts? Please talk with a Council Member 
if you like the idea of Offering Envelopes.  


